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To continue with strengthening our connection with families and support 
student success, AHS continues to issue Progress Reports twice each 
semester. These reports aim to foster positive conversations between 
teachers, students, and parents, particularly for students who may be 
struggling. The Progress Reports will be provided at the 6-week and 
12-week marks each semester, giving students time to improve their 
grades and demonstrate their learning. 

Report Distribution and Dates: 

●​ Progress Reports will be distributed during students' 2nd-hour class. 
●​ The first report will be sent home onFebruary 25, 2025. 
●​ Future report date is  April 23, 2025. 

These reports will include grades for all of your child's classes. While they 
do not need to be returned, they are intended as tools for family 
discussions to celebrate achievements and address any areas needing 
improvement. This proactive approach helps prevent semester failures and 
ensures students remain on track for graduation. 

Teacher Support: Teachers will also take time to speak privately with 
students within two days who may need additional help, such as those with 
failing grades, significant grade drops, or those who could benefit from 
extra support. 

We encourage all families to review these reports together and engage in 
meaningful discussions to support your child's academic progress. 

 
 
 
 


